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Empark announces new Chief Executive Officer  

Madrid, Spain, 15 January 2019: Empark Aparcamientos y Servicios, S.A. ("Empark") announces today 

the appointment of Jo Cooper as its new chief executive officer. Mrs. Cooper has assumed her role as chief 

executive officer with effect from 15 January 2019. She was previously the chief executive officer of 

National Car Parks Ltd in the UK. 

 

******************* 

This notice is being provided in accordance with Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of 16 April 2014 on 

Market Abuse. 

 


